
 1 

 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

  TO:  Mayor Hall and City Councilmembers 

 

FROM: Jessica Simulcik Smith, City Clerk 

   

DATE:  December 4, 2018 

 

RE: Documents received at 12/03/18 Council Meeting 

 

CC: Debbie Tarry, City Manager 

                        John Norris, Assistant City Manager 

  

 

Attached hereto are documents received from the public at your December 3, 2018 City 

Council Regular Meeting. 

 

1) Photographs and written comment regarding the bathroom facilities at Echo Lake 

Park, submitted by John Osborne. 




